
Visitors must check in at the Fisheries main building to obtain a visitors pass (166 

Water Street; see map).  The meeting is in the Aquarium building. 

Those with vehicles must also obtain a parking pass.   

Parking is extremely limited, so please carpool as much as possible, and try to find 

parking between the main building and aquarium, as indicated on the map below. 
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